
Aviation Club Open House  
Saturday, April 22 

 
Kettle Moraine Youth Aviation sponsors Hartford, Slinger, and West Bend Aviation Clubs where 
you will have the opportunity to build a real airplane and learn to fly!  The Club is organizing for 
this summer and next school year while we are finishing our second RV12 aircraft.  You have 
the chance to apply to join our organization and start enjoying the thrill of building and flying 
airplanes! 
 
We want to encourage you and your parents to join us for an Open House and Young Eagles 
event at Hartford Airport on Saturday, April 22 from 10 AM - 3 PM.  You will have a chance to 
see our airplane under construction, meet students who are building the plane, and meet the 
wonderful mentors who will guide you. Weather permitting, you will have the opportunity to take 
a free Young Eagles flight at Cub Air Flight School. 
 
The KMYA hanger is on the north side of the airport, off Arthur Road.  It has a bright red roof.  
We will meet rain or shine.  IF THE WEATHER PERMITS, YOUNG EAGLE FLIGHTS WILL BE 
OFFERED. 
 
If you are unable to attend and would like to join the Club, you may submit an application 
available on the KMYA website:  www.kmyaviation.org. 
 
Applications may be submitted via email anytime to kmya1@yahoo.com.  The deadline for 
application for this coming school year is May 26.  Over the summer, new students will be 
invited to begin participating with the current team and will be invited to join us on a three-night 
camping trip to AirVenture 2023 in Oshkosh, Tuesday to Thursday, July 25-27. 
 
If you have any questions please call me at 414-719-5000. 
 
We look forward to seeing you! 
 
Larry Sullivan, President 
Kettle Moraine Youth Aviation, Inc. 
414-719-5000 
kmya1@yahoo.com 
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